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Dear parents and carers, 

It has been another busy week and all the infants have been out having a fantastic 
time on their trips. The Reception children loved the Cotswold Wildlife Park and chil-
dren inYears 1 and 2 had a great time at Warwick Castle. All the children behaved 
brilliantly and represented their school well. A big thank you to all the parents/ carers 
and other helpers who made these trips so successful. Well done everyone. 
We are now looking forward to KS2 trips over the next two weeks. 
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Best wishes 

Juliette Westwood and Carla Matthews 

Executive Headteacher and Associate Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

Three Peak Challenge Conquest 
One of our year 5 pupils  achieved 
a major climbing feat a few weeks 
ago. Safwan has climbed Scafell 
Pike, Mount Snowden and Ben Ne-
vis in 24 hours! This involved climb-
ing in the dark!  What a fantastic 
achievement for anyone, let alone a 
9 year old! 
Well done, Safwan. You are an in-
spiration to us all. 

http://www.healthyschools.gov.uk/Default.aspx


 

Our whole school attendance target is 97%  this academic year. We 
can’t achieve this without your support!  

This week’s attendance: 
Class R MB: 99.3% 
Class R AH: 97.2% 
Class 1 LC: 97.2% 
Class 1KH: 93.9% 
Class 2: 97.7% 
Class 3: 98.3% 
Class 4: 98.3% 
Class 5: 94.2% 
Class 6: 98.1% 
Overall Attendance: 97.1% 
Congratulations  to Year R Miss Bond’s class-this week’s win-
ners and well done everyone for achieving our target overall. 

BOOK FAIR 
Next Monday, Tues-
day and Wednes-

day we will be hav-
ing a book fair in 

the school hall from 
3.20 to 4.00.pm. 
There will be a 

range of books on 
sale for all ages so 
please come along 
and have a look! 
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5th July 2014:  

50 Years of the Sydenham Estate 

 

Start the celebration with us at Sydenham 

Primary School at 12.00pm 

with our production of Treasure Island then 

move on to the Sydni Centre to enjoy the 

fun. 

A group of year 6 dancers will be perform-

ing at the Sydni centre at 3.30 prompt. Join 

us there too. 



Here are a few of the many photographs taken to show Mrs Harrad’s 
class on the trip to the Cotswold Wildlife Park. The had the perfect day 
for their visit. We hope to show more photographs next week. 


